
Requested	Amendment	to	Building	Permit	2017	–	01730:	
Storefront	façade	changes	to	582	Congress	(front	and	rear)	and	584	Congress	(front	
–	rear	already	approved)	
	
Please	amend	the	issued	building	permit	to	include	storefront	façade	changes	as	
described	on	the	following	pages.		The	proposed	changes	are	intended	to	be	
cosmetic	and	exterior	only,	with	the	exception	of	584	Congress,	where	another	
means	of	egress	will	be	added.	
	
Please	note	that	the	owner	of	the	buildings,	Corner	Freak	LLC,	has	already	appeared	
before	the	Historical	Preservation	Board	regarding	these	changes,	and	has	received	
approval	in	principal	based	on	the	renderings.		Please	see	Rob	Wiener	or	Deb	
Andrews	for	further	details.	
	


